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OCTOBER MEETING  
 The meeting will be held October 7th 2003 at 7 p.m at ABE 
(Bob and Aron’s office). Our office is located at 12875 Deauville 
Drive. Go to 128th and Q – Deauville is on the south side of Q 
Street and our office is across from the retirement home. You 
will see the “ABE” sign on the front windows. Come on in, Bob 
will be here at 6:30 pm. to let you in!! 
 
WORDS BY THE PRESIDENT 
Randy Tentinger 
 
See You at the Meeting! 
Gotta Fly, R.T. 
 
VP’s CORNER  
Bob Boumstein 
Fall is here and the Tuesday night get tog ether's are over but 
there is a lot of good flying to be had at Mead and Springfield 
before the cold weather really takes hold. Meetings are now at 
ABE offices 12875 Deauville Drive. For those of you who have 
not been there before we are just south of the Coastal Mart off 
128th & Q (Deauville Drive) there is now a sign on the building 
visible from Q ST. Your welcome to bring a plane, radio or what 
have you for show & tell. Additionally if someone has a video of 
airplane activities we have a TV VCR combo to show it on. 
 
It is not too early to think about our spring Auction. It takes a 
lot of work to make this event a success. Some things to think 
about are the minimum bid, which some groups including the 
Omahawks are raising to $20 per item. Also, the charge for no 
sale items has been $1 I suggest we raise that to $2. Lastly the 
price of admission & registration has been $3 for a long timer. I 
think wee can go to $4 without a problem. Let's discuss these 
items at the meeting and see what the opinions are. 
 
Lastly, we should think now about events for next year. These 
events help grow the club and if we plan our schedule early we 
can attract more participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

One final note is I am still collecting Ink Jet cartridges to turn 
into cash for the club. Bring your empty cartridges to the 
meeting. I hope to redeem at least one more group of them 
before the years end. That would make nearly a $100 we got in 
rebates. We will need some good equipment to maintain our 
fields next year and this helps everyone. 
 
Keep your wings level! 
Bob Boumstein 
 
CLUB FIANCES 
Charlie Tvrdik 
 
www.WeFlyRC.com
Joe Halamek 
 
HI guys, well our www.weflyrc.com website is still up and 
running. If you haven’t done so in awhile, check it out. We 
currently have had over 19,000 hits, or page views on our main 
page, everywhere from Africa, Europe, US, the Middle East and 
our great service men stationed everywhere in the world. I’ve 
posted approximately 150 photos in our galleries. We can post a 
photo or two of your latest project in the photo gallery. If you 
would like to send a photo or two, or just have a comment about 
the site, email it to wrcflyers@aol.com , photos must be a  .jpg 
or bitmap format. I’d be happy to post ‘em for the world to see.  
 
Any questions contact me, Joe Halamek at 592-7876 or best bet, 
email me at wrcflyers@aol.com. As always, more details are 
available on our www.weflyrc.com website. Hope to see you all 
there!  
 
 
 WESTERN FLYERS CLUB MEETING  

at ABE on October 7th! 
 

See You There!! 
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2003 Western r/c flyers calendar 
January February March 

6th - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April May June 
7th - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
 
19th – Old Timer Fun Fly 
 
26th – Club Auction 
 
 
 
 

6th  - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at 
Springfield 
 
17th – Old Timer Fun Fly 
 
18th – Quickie 500 Racing 
 
 
 

3rd - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at 
Springfield 
 
 
22nd – Quickie 500 Racing 
 
28th – Old Timer Fun Fly 
 

July August September 

8th - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at 
Springfield 
 
12th - Old Timer Fun Fly 
 
27th - Quickie 500 Racing 
 
 

5th - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at 
Springfield 
 
16th / 17th – Bud Hall Memorial 
IMAA Fun Fly 
 
23rd – Old Timer Fun Fly 
 
24th – Quickie 500 Racing 
 

2nd - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at 
Springfield 
 
14th – Scale Fun Fly 
 
20th – Old Timer Fun Fly 
 
28th – Quickie 500 Racing 

October November December 

6th - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
 
11th – Old Timer Fun Fly 
 
 
 

3rd - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
 
 
 
 
 

1st - Club Meeting @ 7 pm at ABE 
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